PLEASE NOTE NEW TIMES!!!

Online Locker Selection Information

Fleetwood Park Secondary uses an online locker selection process.  Students are not assigned a locker in homeroom, but instead, can go online and select their own locker.  To choose a locker, log into the following website: 

http://fleetwood.lockerassignment.com

Student accounts have been created for all current students to access the system. To log in, you must enter your STUDENT # and your password. Your STUDENT # can be found on MyEd BC, Fleetwood Park Go-Card, timetable, an old report card, and on printed school schedules.  After entering your STUDENT #, you must enter your password. Your password is your birthday. The format of the password is YYYYMMDD, so if you were born Sept 19, 1976, your password would be '19760919'.

Once you have logged in, select a floor and area of the school where you want to have your locker.  You may want to pick an area of the school where you have a majority of classes.  

If you are new to Fleetwood Park, or are having trouble logging into the system, the system might not have your log-in information or your correct STUDENT# / birth date.  If you have tried logging into the system but cannot, please contact the school so that we can update your information and get you logged in.  It takes several days for the website to be updated, so patience is necessary!  Please contact Ms. Shipley or Ms. Duff in the office, if you have any problems with logging in.
 
Dates that students in each grade can start to access the system for 2021 / 2022 school year:

Grade 12:  Monday, September 06 @ 10:00 am
Grade 11:  Tuesday, September 07 @ 10:00 am
Grade 10:  Wednesday, September 08 @ 5:00 pm
Grade 09:  Thursday, September 09 @ 5:00 pm
Grade 08:  Friday, September 10 @ 5:00 pm

PLEASE REMEMBER:
-Keep your locker combination private.  Do not share it with your friends.
-Students are responsible for the locker which is assigned to them and it is not to be used by any other person.   
-Lockers are to be kept clean and food removed on a regular basis.
-Lockers should not contain illegal substances, weapons or other prohibited or offensive material 
-School officials and/or designates may search student lockers at any time without prior notice in order to ensure compliance with the conditions of use and other school policies and rules.  



